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Vale announces the issuance of the Hong Kong listing
document

Vale announces that it issued a listing document today in connection with the secondary listing of its common shares and
Class A preferred shares in the form of Hong Kong depositary receipts (HDRs) on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong
Limited (HKEx) by way of introduction, without any fund raising. The depositary receipts programs were duly approved by
CVM, the Brazilian securities commission.

Trading of the HDRs on the HKEx is expected to start on December 8, 2010 at 09:30 a.m. (Hong Kong time). 

For details of the listing, please refer to the Listing Document, which is available on all the following websites:
www.vale.com, www.hkex.com.hk, www.cvm.gov.br, www.bmfbovespa.com.br, www.sec.gov and www.latibex.com​
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